
 

 
 
 

Emailed to Ian Kemp (Programme Officer) 
idkemp@icloud.com 

Planning and Development 
PO Box 28, Birmingham B1 1TU 

 
 
 

6 January 2021 
 
 

Dear Ms Ford, 
 

Development Management in Birmingham DPD Examination 
 

Thank you for your letter dated 14 December 2020. 
 

I can confirm that the Council is able to accommodate the changes regarding the Parking 
Standards Supplementary Planning Document (SPD), as set out in your letter. 

 
These changes are reflected in the updated schedule of Main Modifications attached which 
will be subject to public consultation, following approval from Cabinet and Full Council, in 
accordance with the timetable set out in my letter of 25 November 2020. 

 
If you have any further queries or matters to raise, please do not hesitate to contact Uyen- 
Phan.Han@birmingham.gov.uk. 

 
 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 
 

 
Ian Macleod 
Acting Director, Inclusive Growth 
Birmingham City Council 
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